
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with 

the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

This Week: Monday 19th 

November 2018     

 

Monday  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Tuesday 

No Choir Club 

Weight & Height YR & 

Y6 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

Guitar Lessons 

Forest School 

Bibury Oaks  

 

Thursday 

PE Day 

Recorder Club - 

Lunchtime  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Friday 

Breakfast Sports Club 

PE Day 

Choir Club 

Bibury Oaks 

  

Bibury Bear 

Bibury Bear will sit with Acorns Class 

this week as they had the best 

attendance last week. Well done Acorns! 

 

Bibury Sport 

Last week was a very busy week for 

school sport with children competing in 

Sportshall (Indoor) Athletics on 

Tuesday at Kempsford and the 

Cirencester & District Football 

Tournament on Thursday.  Although the 

athletics was specifically for "Small 

Schools" some of the other schools 

taking part were still twice the size (and 

more) of Bibury.  However, as always 

Bibury children rose to the challenge, 

even if it meant that they had to take 

part in every event with no chance of a 

rest.  This was even more the case in 

the football tournament when Jack, 

Abigail and Oliver joined with 3 children 

from N Cerney to play against some very 

accomplished opposition.  All 6 children 

played in every match which resulted in 

them playing 8 X 8 minutes of very 

competitive football.  Again they played 

with enthusiasm all afternoon and were 

a credit to themselves and the school.  

A reminder that there will be no Monday 

after school sports club now until Term 

3. 

 

School Uniform 

Due to the problems we have had with 

School Trends and their delivery issues, 

we have set up an arrangement with 

Brigade Clothing.  Their website with 

our school on will be up and running this 

week, we will let you know when.  In the 

meantime please pop into the office to 

see a sample of the jumpers which are 

thicker, warmer and much better 

quality.  

 

 

PTA Event Christmas Auction 

The Bibury PTA have organised a 

Christmas auction and raffle on the 7 

December at 7pm at the Catherine 

Wheel in Bibury.  So far we have 

secured many exciting items from 

holidays to horse riding lessons to many 

vouchers for days and meals out.  To 

help make this event a success we are 

asking parents if they are able to 

contribute or know a business that can 

contribute to please let Mrs 

Godwin know.  Along with this we ask if 

parents can bring in donations of items 

for the hamper for example wine, 

chocolates, biscuits, jams. All donations 

will be greatly appreciated.  Please look 

out for the flyer in book bags today. 

There will be more information over the 

next few weeks. 

 

Coming Up 

 

Friday 30th September & Monday 10th 

December  

The Good Shepherd Project – More info 

to follow 

Wednesday 12th December 

Nativity Play 2pm & 6pm 

Wednesday 19th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 20th December  

Last day of Term 

 

Holidays and INSET Dates 2018/2019 

Friday 21st December – INSET Day 

24th December – 4th January   

18th February – 22nd February  

25th February – INSET Day 

8th April – 22nd April  

22nd July – 23rd July – INSET Days 

24th July – 28th August  
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